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Former Ruritan President and Board Member Lowell Graber of the Montgomery Ruritan 
Club Passed away suddenly on Monday February 20 after a brief illness. Lowell Graber 
was a dedicated Member of the Club and made major contributions to the Club and to his 
community. Along with serving as President for the Club, he also served on the Board of 
Directors and served in various capacities as a club member and the Turkey Trot Turkey 
Trot Festival. He was truly a dedicated member of the club and worked on various 
projects in whatever tasks he was called on to do. 
 
Lowell will truly be missed by his Family and the Community and of course his many 
friends that paid their final respects while he was laid to rest. We offer our condolences 
to his Wife Mary Beth, his daughter Valarie, his three sons, Shad, Travis and Trent and 

their families. The Montgomery Ruritan Club is truly grateful to Lowell for all his efforts over the many years he 
served. He will always be remembered and will truly be missed. May God Grant Him His Eternal Reward. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Tribute to the Life of Lowell Graber 
December 27, 1946 - February 20, 2014 

Lowell Graber received 2010 Ruritan 
Service Award 

 
Shown to the left is Lowell Graber 
(second from left) as he receives the 
2010 Ruritan Community Service 
Award from Turkey Trot Chairman 
Dewayne Shake (Extreme Left and 
Elmer Graber, President (Extreme 
Right), Lee Kavanaugh (Second from 
right) also received an Award. 

Lowell Graber after Receiving the Ruritan Service 
Award in 2010 

 
Shown here is Lowell Graber (left) along with his 
wife Mary Beth after Lowell received the Ruritan 
Service Award at the Turkey Trot Festival in 
September of 2010. Lowell served on the Ruritan 
Board, served at Ruritan President in 2009 and 
worked on various projects for the Ruritan Club 
for his many years of service to the Club. 


